





WHY WE TEST THE WATER.

The Washoe County Department of Water Resources is
committed to be the leader in the provisibn of integrated
water resources services to our community. Our mission is to
provide quality product and service to our community through
teamwork, accountability and professionalism.

Regular testing of water resources is one way we fulfill that
mission. This report provides water chemistry data for the
period of July 1, 2001 to June 30, 2002.

We monitor each well for volatile organic compounds
(solvents) and semi-volatile organic compounds (pesticides
and herbicides). Volatile and semi-volatile constituents have
not been detected in any of the County groundwater wells.
If you would like a list of the regulated and unregulated
compounds we monitor, please contact our office.

The Department also manages a comprehensive methyl
tertiary butyl ether (MTBE) monitoring program. MTBE, a fuel
additive, has not been detected in any of the Department of
Wa{'er Resources’ wells.

The Department of Water Resources has conducted source
water assessments for each well. This source water assessment
identifies the origins of contaminants within the service area
and indicates the susceptibility of the water system to such
contaminants. If you are aware of any source of contamination
located near the wells, please contact our water quality
section. Source water assessment information is available

from our office upon request.

The Washoe County Department of Water Resources
telephone number is 954-4600.
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